Invitations have been sent to Montana librarians to attend the 2014 Leadership Institute.
Our conference planners have retired and the Association is looking for new planners for
the 2014 conference that will be held in Billings on April 9-12. A program proposal form is
available at mtlib.org for all who wish to submit a program. The deadline is October 11,
2013.

Summer reading programs are winding down after a long hot summer of digging into
reading.

The Montana State Library is revamping their web page. Check it out at
montanastatelibrary.org.

Submitted by Norma Glock, Montana Representative



